Ord. No. 193-2024

City of Cleveland
Justin M. Bibb, Mayor

February 1, 2024
Blaine A. Griffin, President
Cleveland City Council

601 Lakeside Ave.
Cleveland, Ohio 44114

Re: Legislation for Passage (Section 8) — February 12, 2024

Dear President Griffin;

I am requesting legislation to be passed under suspension at the February 12, 2024 meeting:

Section 8. International Local 100, AFSCME Ohio Council 8 AFL-CIO
Passage of Section 8 amends the pay band for Data Control Clerk, classification
number 58, increasing the maximum rate from $21.01 to $21.45. This is to properly
allow for the 2% incremental increase in 2022, 2023, and in 2024.

I am requesting this legislation be addressed timely, as it applies retroactively to 04/01/22
and related to legislation originally passed on 12/04/23 that created, deleted and/or
consolidated job classifications and associated compensation, as a result of collective
bargaining. This additional change increases the pay band to account for the maximum rate
of the “Data Control Clerk” not originally included in the previous legislation.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (216) 664-2458.
Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Director of Human Resources

CC: All Members of Council

R. Long, Director of Civil Service
N. Lanzola, Project Director — Department of Law



